On December 13th the following question was received from Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding Board Item PM1 - Project Modifications for Boca Raton Middle:

Question:  What about the softball field?

Response:  The baseball field is being upgraded because this is also the baseball field that will be used by Boca Raton High School.  Boca Raton High School already has a softball field.  Boca Raton Middle School uses the softball field in Meadows Park, which is directly adjacent to Boca Raton Middle School.  The City is making various upgrades to the softball field, which will make both fields very comparable.
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